
  
VILLAGE OF VIRGINIA GARDENS 

6438 N.W. 38TH TERRACE 
VIRGINIA GARDENS, FLORIDA 

TELEPHONE: (305) 871-6104 
 

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING OF THE BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE  
WEDNESDAY JANUARY 10, 2024 

TOWN HALL - 7:00 P.M 
MINUTES 

 
 

Present        Absent 
Hector Martinez    Chairperson     Ernesto Castaño    
Jaime Fierro        Juan Herrera 
Nora Ramirez           
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:08 p.m. 
 

       Also in attendance; None   
     

1. Call received from Miriam Aguila of 6140 NW 40th Ter. to thank the city for trimming her 
swale tree. 

 

2. Call received from Tim Boylan of 6111 NW 38th St. requesting the tree trimmer to come 
back and trim more off his 2 Black Olive trees in the swale. 

 

3. Call received from Ramon Diaz of 3832 NW 38th Ct. requesting the tree trimmer to come 
back and trim more off his Oak tree in the swale. 

 

4. Call received from Aberlardo Carrasco of 6270 NW 40th St. requesting his Black Olive tree 
in the swale be trimmed. 

 

5. The 2023 Holiday yard winners are;     

1st Place – Lilian Vanegas of 6342 NW 38th Ter. 
2nd  Place – Erasmo & Teresa Rodriguez of 6610 NW 40th St. 
3rd Place – Christopher & Lindsay Deno of 6401 NW 38th Ter. 

 

6. Tree City USA application is in progress. 
   

7. Any homeowner requesting a tree should contact our committee and get placed on the tree 
list.  
 

8. Any homeowner requesting a tree trimmed or removed, contact Village Hall and I will 
come by and check on the tree, and put in a work order. 

   
9. Next regular Beautification committee meeting will be February 7, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

 
10. Meeting was adjourned at 7:46 p.m. 

 


